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Summer is over, Oakham and Barleythorpe’s next generation of citizens  and decision makers have returned to school. We all start to plan and look forward to the next events in our lives as does your Neighbourhood Plan’s Steering Group.

As a reminder, the development of the Neighbourhood Plan and the final Plan will be influenced by the community that you and your children are part of.

Oakham Town Council is responsible for facilitating its development, but it is not their Plan.
Rutland County Council has to and is supporting its development, but it is not their Plan.

It is Your Plan.

So what are we doing to make it your Plan?
During this week, every home and business within Oakham and Barleythorpe will receive an initial information pack, hand delivered by members of your community.  The pack is designed to help you to start thinking about how you would like to see Oakham and Barleythorpe’s environment develop and provide you with contact details to share your views.

We feel it is very important that you can make informed choices so between now and March we will be holding a number of community engagement events to provide you with information concerning what the Neighbourhood Plan is, what it will influence and can achieve.
We will listen to and record what you have to say and answer your questions.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The first one of this series of events is on Saturday 22nd October at Tesco, Oakham between 9.00 and 3.00 where we will have a stand. More events and dates around the area will be publicised widely in the press, radio and on our website and social media.
 
During March 2017 every household and business in Oakham will receive a Neighbourhood Plan development survey to complete. This will be designed based on the feedback we receive from you during the next few months.
The results of this survey will determine the direction and shape of the Plan and is an important step. We will be asking your views on a range of topics that will affect the development of Oakham and Barleythorpe in the coming years for you, your children, grand children and future generations.

Remember, it’s Your Voice, Your Choice. 

We're looking forward to meeting or hearing from you soon. If you represent an organisation or group who would like to have a specific presentation on the Neighbourhood Plan and how it can reflect your interests, please contact us on the email address below. 

Your Community led Oakham Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group
www.oakhamnp.org.uk
oakhamnp@gmail.com

